
N A T I O N A L  R E I N I N G  H O R S E  Y O U T H  A S S O C I A T I O N

Sell Those Raffle
Tickets!

“With the 

revenue they 

generate our 

organization 

is able to 

provide prizes, 

scholarships, and 

leadership 

activities

throughout the 

year.”

N R H y A  P R E S I D E N T C L A I R E  D I T T R I C H

HELLO EVERYONE! WITH AFFILIATE REGIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS (ARC) KICKING

into high gear this month I would like to remind you all of something
important we need to keep in mind. Raffle tickets! 

Raffle tickets are the key to the multiple opportunities NRHyA gives
you. With the revenue they generate our organization is able to provide
prizes, scholarships, and leadership activities throughout the year. 

Our raffle currently consists of the five following prizes: a Baby Gator
from John Deere, $500 of premium products from Bluebonnet Feeds, a
year’s supply of Cinch apparel, a year’s supply of SmartPak supplements,
or a 100x custom hat from Shorty’s Caboy Hattery. I would say that it is
pretty easy to persuade someone into buying a ticket just by mentioning
some of these items—how could they resist? 

The drawing will be held December 3, 2016, during the Futurity
Show! As a reminder—don’t forget to write down your affiliate on the
front of each packet of tickets you sell. This way, a percentage of the
profit goes back to your affiliate’s youth program. Also, the person who
sells the most tickets at the end of the year will receive a prize! Last year
we gave away an Apple iPad Air at the NRHA Futurity!

I would like to thank each and every one of you for your hard work
these past few years selling these tickets. They are the foundation of our
organization and we couldn’t do it without you! So just keep selling,
and selling some more, then email youth@nrha.com if you need addi-
tional tickets! Good luck to everyone showing at their ARC’s this fall.
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